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Course Outline

The Level 2 Certificate in Tourism provides a learning 
experience for 14 to 16 year olds that are interested in 
tourism and travel. It is an applied learning approach. 
Students will acquire and apply knowledge, skills and 
understanding through purposeful tasks set in sector or 
subject contexts that have many of the characteristics of 
real work. 

The qualification is built from discrete units which allow 
for synoptic learning and assessment, enthusing and 
motivating learners in their study of Tourism. 

The Certificate is equivalent to 2 GCSE’s and taken  
as a 1 Year course. 

It is practical, work related course. Students learn by 
completing projects and assignments that are based on 
realistic workplace situations, activities and demands. 
They will be required to undertake compulsory work 
placement in a business related to one of their units. 

The course is offered alongside the compulsory WBQ. 

Entry Requirements

Grade D in English Language is desirable due to the 
extensive amount of written portfolio work. Students need 
the ability to work independently on investigations and 
carry out extensive research. A committed work ethic is 
also needed.   

What Will I Study?

The course is made up of a number of units that will be 
studied over 1 year. Two of these units are examination 
based units. 

The course is made up of a number of units that will be 
studied over 1 year. Two of these units are examination 
based units. The other units are portfolio based. 

WJEC Level 2 Certificate in Tourism 

Unit 
No

Unit Title  Assessment GLH

9801 Customer 
Experience

Mandatory Internal 30

9802 The Business 
of Tourism

Mandatory External 30

9803 Developing 
UK Tourist 
Destinations

Mandatory Internal 60

9804 European 
Tourism 
Destinations

Mandatory External 30

9805 Events 
Tourism

Mandatory Internal 30

9806 Promotional 
Activities 
for Tourism     
Organisations

Optional Internal 60

9807 Sustainable 
Tourism

  Optional  Internal 60

Learners must complete ALL mandatory units and ONE 
optional unit. The optional unit is decided by SJHS. 


